

COMMONWEALTH SECONDARY SCHOOL

Nurturing Champions of Today and Leaders of Tomorrow

05 April 2017

To: All Sec 4 & 5 parents

Dear Parent / Guardian of Sec 4 & 5 students,

VIA Flag Day Programme on 22 April 2017

Please be informed that VIA Flag Day Programme is now on a voluntary basis and is not compulsory. Students are now given the option to opt in or out of the programme.

- 2. This letter serves as an awareness for parents especially for those who had given their consent for their child to participate in the VIA Flag Day on 22 April.
- 3. If you have any concerns or queries for <u>VIA Flag Day Programme</u>, please feel free to contact Ms Shaffie Othman or Mdm Quek Lay Hong at 6560 6866 ext 147.

Thank You.

Yours faithfully

Mr Aaron Loh Principal